
 

Ecumenical Officer Report to 2014 Convention, 1 

 

Ecumenical Officer Report to 2014 Convention 
The Rev. James Frederick Barber 
October 11, 2014 
 
The ecumenical officer for our diocese was absent from the diocese for most of the past convention 
year. He was acting as interim rector for a parish in Dallas and living there.    
He has no report to file for this year.   


